Broads Angling Services Group CIC – (BASG)
Minutes of a Meeting
Held At The George Hotel, Newmarket Rd, Norwich
On 5th October 2021 from 6pm
1. Introductions
The attendees (per attached presentation) introduced themselves to the meeting
2. Kelvin Allen presented on the history and achievements of the BASG to date
(attached)
3. The Accounts for the year ended 31.12.2020 were presented
(attached)
4. Duncan Holmes presented on the future of the BASG
Challenges going forward
Funding as is
Solutions
Timeline
Funding going forward
[bookmark: _GoBack](attached)
Duncan has committed to the BASG full time for the next 12 months
5. An open floor discussion was held which covered many topics
Contact with other National Parks
Fishery improvements plans
Train potential for Rollesby Broad
Rebranding
Otters and cormorants
Getting solicitors actively involved
Look at the Wye Valley and the Carp Society
How to approach the hire fleets
Enforcement
Novice and new anglers
6. Kelvin Allen summarized the meeting and sought a vote from attendees on the proposals for the future. The support was unanimous.

